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WOMEN'S FEDERATION 
FOR WORLD PEACE USA 

Dear Friends and Supporters, if' . • • 
As we celebrate this holiday season, the Women's • .!:/ JI ~ 
Federation for World Peace extends heartfelt N • • l 
greetings to you and your loved ones. May the 
spirit oflove and unity fill your homes, bringing 
warmth and happiness to each and every heart. 

In this time of reflection and change, let us heed the profound words of 
Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, founder of the Women's Federation for World 
Peace: "We need to see humanity as one great family by breaking down 
the walls in our hearts and eliminating even the boundaries between 
nations." 

May our hearts be open and our spirits be united as we strive to break 
down the walls that separate us. Let the warmth of love dissolve any 
boundaries, fostering a sense of shared humanity that transcends nations 
and cultures. 

As we gather with loved ones and reflect on the year gone by, may this be 
a time of renewal-a season where compassion knows no borders and 
understanding bridges the gaps that divide. Together, let us build a world 
where the ties that bind us as one great family are stronger than any 
walls that seek to divide. 

Wishing you a joyous holiday season filled 
with unity, love, and the promise ofa 
brighter, more interconnected future. 

Sincerely, 

President, WFWP USA 


